
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF 

THE BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES OF 

THE LAGRANGE PARK PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT, COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS 

TO SELL NOT TO EXCEED $4,300,000 GENERAL OBLIGATION BONDS 

(ALTERNATE REVENUE SOURCE) 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the LaGrange Park Public Library District, Cook 

County, Illinois (the “District”), will hold a public hearing on the 21st day of July, 2021, at 

7:00 o’clock P.M.  The hearing will be held at the LaGrange Park Public Library, 555 North 

LaGrange Road, LaGrange Park, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public 

comments on the proposal to sell bonds of the District in an amount not to exceed $4,300,000 for 

the purposes of repairing, remodeling, improving and equipping the LaGrange Park Public Library 

Building and refunding certain outstanding obligations of the District. 

By order of the President of The Board of Library Trustees of the LaGrange Park Public 

Library District, Cook County, Illinois. 

DATED the 25th day of June, 2021. 

Karen Snow 
Secretary, The Board of Library Trustees, 

LaGrange Park Public Library District, 

Cook County, Illinois 

 


